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The Prequalification to provide Construction Management services for the City of Edmonton’s 
Metro Line Light Rail Transit (NAIT to Blatchford) Extension project closed on August 16, 2019. 
The City received a total of eight submissions from interested teams.  
 
The City of Edmonton’s Evaluation Committee has completed the evaluation of the submissions 
received and has shortlisted the following teams: 
 

1. EllisDon Construction Services Inc. 
2. Graham Infrastructure LP 
3. PCL Construction Management Inc. 

 

These shortlisted respondents will be invited to participate in the Request for Proposals stage of 
the procurement process. 
 

Throughout the procurement, industry inquiries should be directed to: 
 

Contact Person: Igor Pospeshin, Senior Buyer 

igor.pospeshin@edmonton.ca 

 
LRT inquiries from the public may be directed to: 

● Email: ​lrtprojects@edmonton.ca​ or call: (780) 496-4874; 
● edmonton.ca/metronw 
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